MNo.: LTR-4100-9579399

Date: 2016/07/20

MNuclear Power Production & Development Company of lran

Incl.: Ne

To: Mr. Dazhu Yang
TAEA Deputy Director General and Head of the Department of Technical Cooperation

Dear Mr. Yang,

I would like to kindly refer you to the last decisions on financial issue, made in Iranian TC
projects review meeting held on May, 2016 in Vienna with participation of respective PMO. Based on
the results of abovementioned meeting, in order to implement the agreed activities of two TC projects,
IRA/2/012 & IRA/2/013 which Nuclear Power Production and Development Company of Iran (herein
after NPPD) is as their main counterpart company, additional funds as Government Cost Sharing
Component (GCS) should be paid by NPPD and to be transferred into the respective projects.

In this regard, NPPD needs IAEA bank information such as Account No., Swift Code, Bank name
and Recipient for speeding up to transfer required funds to IAEA account,

Considering the result of our discussion with PMO, I kindly ask you to take all necessary
measures (o provide abovementioned information to us for more proceed.

I appreciate you in advance.

Sincerely yours
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